
 

January 8, 2018 
 
 
 
Sahtu Land Use Planning Board 
Box 235 
Fort Good Hope, NT  X0E 0H0 
 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Amendment Application 

Naats’ihch’oh National Park Reserve 
Boundary Changes 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
At a regular meeting held on February 17, 2017, the Tulita District 
Land Corporation reviewed the Amendment Application. 
 
The Board Members for TDLC , have no further comments on the 
application process. 
 
Thank  you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Clarence Campbell 
President 
 
Cc:  Sahtu Secretariat Inc. 
  


